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Eric Beaune

17 Vincent Way

Cranston, Rhode Island 02921
ecb323@gmail.com

{401) 340-7701

February 24, 2025

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my strong support of Bill H-5351, which seeks to allow nurses to perform aesthetic injections. As
the landlord of the building where Skin Society, a highly respected medical spa located at 753 Oaklawn Ave, Cranston, Rl
02920, operates—and as the spouse of one of its partners, Julia Beaune—I have personally witnessed the outstanding
professionalism, expertise, and care that the medical professionals in this industry provide.

Skin Society is a leader in medical aesthetics, offering safe and effective treatments while upholding the highest
standards of patient care. The dedicated team, including highly trained nurses, ensures that clients receive top-tier
aesthetic procedures while following strict medical and ethical guidelines. Nurses are exceptionally qualified to perform
aesthetic injections, as their extensive medical education, clinical experience, and deep understanding of anatomy allow
them to assess patient needs, manage complications, and deliver safe, high-guality results.

Restricting nurses from administering aesthetic injections would unnecessarily limit access to safe treatments and place
undue burdens on both medical providers and clients. Nurses play a crucial role in the medical aesthetics industry, and
their ability to perform these procedures enhances safety, accessibility, and the overall quality of care.

| urge legislators to support Bill H-5351 and continue allowing qualified nurses to perform aesthetic injections. Their
expertise is invaluable, and preventing them from practicing in this field would be a disservice to both healthcare
professionals and the clients who rely on them.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Eric C. Beaune



